29 March 2017

Mr Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-5483-40a5c6da@req uests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan
Official Information Act request

We refer to your original request dated 4 March 2017, made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act), asking for information relating to a media article about ACC’s
Transformation programme. We asked you to specify exactly what information you are
| seeking from ACC. On 20 March 2017, you reworded your request as follows:

“...with regard to the $450 million project, has the ACC had a first anniversary report
compiled to satisfy stake holders that the objectives are on track etc”

Thank you for your assistance by providing us with the clarification above. The information
you have requested is publically available.

Firstly to assist your understanding of the objectives of ACC’s Transformation Programme,
, we have included a hyperlink to a Cabinet Paper that has been made publically available by
| the Minister for ACC. This can be found on the government’s website, at:
https://www.beehive.qovt.nz/reIease/450m-acc-transformation-proqramme-underway.

As is the case with all major government projects, the Transformation Programme has been
monitored and reported on by the Treasury. The “Major Projects Performance Report”, which
is a report the Treasury publishes to monitor and ensure the status of the government's
larger and more complex investments is open and transparent. You can find the latest
update on the Treasury’'s  website, at http://www.treasury.govt.nz/statesector/
investmentmanaqement/publications/maiorproiects. Please note, the Transformation
Programme is discussed on page 45 of this document.

We consider the information provided above responds to your request in full, however if you
have any questions or concerns about our response, we will be happy to work with you to
resolve these. Please address any concerns by emailing GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or
in writing to: Government Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You also have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our response.
You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to:
The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 101 52, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Government Services




